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family would like to thank 
Robert Glass for his many hours 
of care and friendship in service 
to Jim and a longtime friend, 
Patty Doughtery. 

 Memorials in remembrance of 
Jim can be made to the First 
United Methodist Church of 
Bronte and West Texas Rehab.

Online condolences may be 
m a d e  t o  
www.shafferpioneer.com.
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Chase David Williams, 28, 
passed away Thursday, August 
7, 2014, in Abilene. A memorial 
service was held at 2 pm 
Saturday, August 9, 2014, at the 
Beltway Baptist Church with 
Rev. Mike Hill officiating.  
Arrangements were under the 
direction of Elmwood Funeral 
Home.

Chase is preceded in death by 
his father (Bruce David 
Williams).
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student planning on showing a 
lamb or goat at Fort Worth, San 
Angelo, San Antonio, Houston, 
or Austin will have to have their 
animals state validated.

Breeding sheep for San 
Angelo, San Antonio, Houston, 
and Kerrville will have to have 
breeder tags and tattoos in their 
animals at validation. Doe goats 
for the San Angelo Texas Star 
Doe Show must also be state 
validated.

Please contact the Coke 
County Agrililfe Extension 
office or your AgriScience 
instructor by August 25 to let 
them know how many animals 
you will be validating. Lambs 

and goats will be validated 
during the month of October.

The Bronte Longhorn Golf 
Club is sponsoring a 3 person 27 
hole golf tournament on 
Saturday, August 30.  Tee time is 
9 am.

When signing up you must let 
them know if a cart is needed 
and leave a call back number.  
For more information, contact 
Bronte Longhorn Golf Club at 
325-473-2156, 325-473-3231 or 
325-262-6617. After 5 pm call 
432-661-3431 or 325-864-3312 
or 325-236-0089.

James Albert Rawlings (Jim) 
left us on Sunday, August 10, 
2014.  Jim was a long time 
resident and neighbor to the 
community of Bronte, Texas.  
He grew up on his family ranch 
south of Bronte, located on the 
east side of Coke County.  Jim 
was an avid supporter of his 
hometown Bronte Longhorns 
and Aggie Land.  

Visitation was held all day 
Wednesday at the funeral home.  
Services were held at 10 am, 
Thursday, August 14, 2014, at 
the First United Methodist 
Church of Bronte with burial 
following at Fairview 
Cemetery.  Services were under 
the direction of Shaffer Funeral 
Home/Bronte.

Jim undertook his early 
education through the Bronte 
school system and later attended 
Victoria College in Gonzales.  
The remainder of his adult life 
was spent in Bronte and Robert 
Lee communities.  He was a 
member of the First United 
Methodist Church in Bronte, 
Texas.  In the fall, one could 
count on Jim knowing the 
football schedules for his 
favorite teams and ready to 
share his views; philosophizing 
on various teams’ upcoming 
seasons.  Jim kept an extensive 
history of the Bronte 
Longhorns’ wins and losses and 
was quick to restore anyone’s 
faith in the capabilities of his 
favorite hometown teams.  

He was known for never 
meeting a stranger, always 
thinking of others, holding a 
fantastic sense of humor, and 
approaching life with grace and 
dignity which earned him 
respect from all who knew him.  
Jim was born December 9, 
1954, at Shannon Hospital in 
San Angelo. 

He is survived by his two 
sisters, Patty Rawlings of Dallas 
and Nancy Poe of Kaufman, 
and an extended family.  The 

Please join us for a 
Building 

Dedication Service
and time of fellowship 

at
Pecan Baptist 

Church˚
Sunday, August 17

7 pm

Survivors include his wife, 
Katie Williams of Abilene; one 
son, Brandon Williams; one 
daughter, Shealynn Williams; 
his mother, Susan Collins of 
Bastrop; step-father, Mark 
Hambright of Midland; 
grandmother, Nadine Williams; 
three sisters, Lauren Williams, 
Lindsey Williams, and Krissy 
Williams; brother, Norman 
Glaze; nieces, Kaylee Williams, 
Jessica Hudson, Alyssa Hudson, 
Journey Allison and Avary 
Allison; nephew, Breydon 
Glaze; niece, Victoria Hudson; 
and many cousins and dear 
friends. 

The annual end of summer, 
back to school swim party will 
be held at the Robert Lee 
Swimming pool on August 18, 
2014, from 6 pm to 8 pm.  This 
is the first opportunity of the 
year to enroll in 4-H for the 
2014-2015 year and to meet 
other 4-H members from Coke 
County.  Dues are $20 if signed 
up before October 31, 2014. 

Coke County 4-H Shooting 
Sports will be starting back this 
fall and we are having a meet 
and greet at 5:00 at the show 
barn prior to the back to school 
swim party on August 18.  This 
will allow anyone that is 
interested to ask questions and 
meet some of the team 
members.

It is time once again to order 
lamb and goat validation tags 
for the 2015 show season. Any 


